"Coming Together to Reach Further"





March 2, 2023

Dear Brookfield Chamber Member,

We are pleased to announce that the Brookfield Chamber of Commerce and the Greater Danbury Chamber of Commerce are coming together to serve the local businesses of our area, effective March 31, 2023.

The decision to come together was not made lightly, but in today's environment it is important to have scale and an eye towards the future growth of our business sectors. It was with that in mind that the Board of Directors of both Chambers started a dialogue that concluded with the plan to bring the Chambers together.

With the continued momentum evident in the resurgence of Brookfield Town Center, along with the Federal Road corridor, the coming together of these two Chambers will enhance the desire to open and grow your business in Western Connecticut.

Under the leadership of P.J. Prunty, the Greater Danbury Chamber of Commerce will continue their long tradition of serving the Greater Danbury area, and will incorporate many of the initiatives and events that were founded by the Brookfield Chamber of Commerce. These include such events as Best of Brookfield, The Gala, ribbon cuttings and local networking events. As the memberships come together, all will have the benefit of expanded programs including potential community events throughout the year.

During this transition, the Board of Directors will be reviewing the dues structure for all members over the next year and will communicate changes to the combined membership once finalized.

As loyal members, we look forward to working with you to continue to grow our Chamber and provide enhanced value-added benefits to our diverse membership. With that in mind, we would like to extend an invitation to join us at Del Primo Ristorante & Bar on April 20, 2023 to officially celebrate the coming together of these two Chambers.

Sincerely,

Martin G. Morgado

Chairman

Greater Danbury Chamber of Commerce

Marie B. Miszewski

Chairman

Brookfield Chamber of Commerce